
 

Last Day of Term Wednesday 20th December 2017 school closing at 1.30pm. 

School closed for staff training: Thursday 4th and Friday 5th January 2018 

Return to School Monday 8th January 2018  
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Head's Hello, 
 
Welcome back to school! We have a very busy term ahead and I am looking 
forward to all of the excitement it will bring. On Thursday this week the first 
parents steering committee to discuss issues including communication,   
homework and attendance. We will be meeting at the start of every half term 
to discuss and shape the way our school is run and how we can improve. If 
you would like to attend the next meeting or add to the agenda please email 
me on head@lostwithielsch.org 
 

Kind Regards 
Natalie Simmonds 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS 

 

Apple Brody Sanders , Ruby Massey  

Cherry Leon Bell, Skyla Murphy 

Oak  Harry Massey, Sophie Jones 

Willow The whole class—for the awesome 80’s topic 

Beech Imogen Polkinghorne, Alastair Hill  

Maple Archie Gatehouse, Sonja Hornsby  

Conkers Olivia Denne, Amali Miles  

This week’s attendance 

 APPLE: 98.5%  

 CHERRY: 92.97% 

 OAK: 94.4% 

 WILLOW: 100% 

 BEECH: 90.67% 

 MAPLE: 97.5% 

 CONKERS: 96.97% 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

  ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL  

 

We have received items including poppies, 

wristbands, keyrings and crayons from the 

Royal British Legion. Conkers class will be 

taking these items around each class at 

the beginning of next week. Children may 

purchase these items for a suggested    

donation of £1 per item. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

NOVEMBER 

Thursday 9th, 6pm—7.30pm Glow, Glitter and Sparkle Family Disco in the school hall– details below  

Monday 13th to Friday 17th  Anti Bullying Week  

Monday 13th, All week  Parents evening 

DECEMBER 

Friday 8th    Family Friday– 9.00am school hall at 9.30am access to classrooms 

Wednesday 13th   Christmas Lunch 

Friday 15th, 2pm   LSA Christmas Fair 

Monday 18th, 2pm    KS1 Nativity—starts  at 2.00pm at St Bartholomew’s Church 

Tuesday 19th, 2pm    Whole school Carol Service—starts at 2.00pm at St Bartholomew’s Church 

 

 

                  ANTI BULLYING WEEK AT LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL  
 
Anti bullying Week 2017 is being held between Monday 13th and Friday 17th  November and is 

organised by Anti-Bullying Alliance. The theme will promote difference and equality in schools 
with the tag-line 'All Different, All Equal'.  

 
To mark the start of this week we will be having an  

ODD SOCKS DAY on Monday 13th of November 
 

 

Glitter and Glow Disco 

All children and families welcome 

Thursday 9th November 6pm-7:30pm 

In the School Hall 

* * * * *  * * * 

Dress up in your brightest clothes so you can GLOW 

* * * * * * * * * * 

£1 per child/£2 per adult/£4 per family –pay on the door 

Sausage Rolls and Pasties will be on sale * *  Glitter Bar 50p * * Sweets 50p bag 
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INDIVIDUAL CLASS PHOTOS 

Your child should now have brought home their sample photograph.  If you would like to make an order 

please can we request that your order form is received at the school office by Tuesday 7th November.  

Orders can be made  directly with Tempest Ltd after this date but there would be an additional charge. 

SPOOKY DRESS UP DAY HAS RAISED £107.85 FOR  

THE LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

Well done everyone ! 

WILLOW CLASS—AWESOME 80’S PARTY TO KICK START THEIR TOPIC ! 
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Lostwithiel School Parking and Travel Safety Plan – from Wednesday 1st November 2017 
 
 
Governors and school staff are very concerned about the safety and congestion on Bodmin Hill and in 
the school car park at drop off and pick up times. We will be taking the following actions to try and     
improve the safety and organisation of these very busy times of the day. This will be on a trial basis until 
the end of the autumn term when we will then review the impact of the actions. 
 
We do ask that parents and carers walk whenever possible, use the walking bus or park further up or 
down the hill to avoid high congestion times. 
 The walking bus will continue every day, rain or shine and will be staffed by Ms Simmonds or Mr 
Stead. As we have members of staff leading the bus we will be at the community centre at 8:20 am and 
will be leaving at the slightly earlier time of 8:30 am so staff and pupils can be in school promptly at        
9am. 
 Staff members will no longer park on the left side of the car park. This area will be kept free to allow 
drivers with a disabled badge easy access to the spaces provided. It will also allow turning room for the 
taxis that provide transport from the County Council. 
 Mr Williams our site supervisor will do a car park duty from 8:45 am -9 am. This will be to ensure 
safe drop off in and around the car park. 
Mrs Warren Nicholls will be on duty to pick up children delivered in taxis from 8:45 am -9 am. 
Staff members, disabled badge holders, taxis and child care providers will be allowed access to the car 
park. We politely ask all other parents and carers to park on Bodmin Hill and use the middle gate for  
access. 
  
Thank you. 
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LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL UNIFORM INFORMATION 

 

We currently sell some items of school uniform from the school office but are now in the process of moving across to an 
online system with Wovina in Bodmin.  As from Monday 22nd May  parents/ carers can order on line via their website 
www.wovina.com and have the items either posted (for a purchase of under £20 please allow £2.50 for postage and 
packing) or you can call at the Wovina unit at 1-3 Omaha Road, Bodmin, PL31 1ER to collect the items personally. The 
uniform will not be stocked in their shop for general sale so all items will have to be pre-ordered (please allow up to 14 
days for items to be ordered in by Wovina). For those parents who do not have internet access Wovina will  accept     
telephone orders on 01208 833070. 
 
The current Wovina prices are: 

Full zip fleece                £13.00   

Sweatshirt/jumper       £8.60    

P.E  T-shirt                      £4.10 

P.E Bag                            £3.85    

 

We still have a small stock of some items still available in the school office for sale (cash only please) at the following 

prices: 

Full zip fleece                £13.00  - age 3-4 

Sweatshirt/jumper        £8.00   - age 3-4  and age 13-14 

P.E  T-shirt                       £4.00   - age 5-6 and 7-8 

P.E Bag                             £3.00  

 

We will also keep one of each item in each size in the office which will be available for your child to try on before you 

purchase online.  

Book bags will still be sold from the office at £5.00 per bag, payment is via parent pay only and payment must be        

received before a book bag is released.          

 

 

http://www.wovina.com
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HOLIDAY AND SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2017-2018 

 

Please note in addition to the school holiday dates below, Lostwithiel School will also be closed to pupils on the following 

staff training days: 

 

October 2017—Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st  

January 2018—Thursday 4th and Friday 5th 

May 2018—Friday 25th  


